Traditional Tales

w/c 22" January 2024

Book of the week
We are focusing on ‘Rumpelstiltskin’.

Word of the week: delighted

Here is a song linked to the story this week.
https://youtu.be/pDuaaEqg7rk4

Phonics

This week we will continue to recap all the phonic sounds.
We will be introducing some new sounds including double ‘ff, U, ss,
and zz'.
We will be linking these sounds to objects, spelling simple words
containing these phonic sounds and forming the letters correctly.
We will be introduced to these new characters.
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‘Muffin the Puffin’
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‘Billy the Bull
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‘Jess the Grasshopper’ 4 ®
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‘Fuzz the Buzzard’
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Tricky words

We will be recapping all the tricky words we have learnt so far and being
introduced to ‘off, will’.

off will as is his
a at the I it
it’s an in and dad
on got not do to
into can no go SO
get up put mum had
him back big but if
from of help just went
want as

Maths
This week we are focusing on counting all which is
counting the total of objects in two sets.
We will also be counting on — this is when the
children hold

on to one number and continue counting on the

number added, e.g., hold on to 5 then say 6,7 when
adding 2 more.

spellin
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We will be continuing the ‘Spelling Bee’ and
together we will be focusing on two words

Dodd class T ‘and’
Inkpen class T ‘and’

On Friday the children will be recording these two
words independently in their book. Please work on
these words at home.

PE
This week we will be focusing on running and
galloping. These will be taught through games.

Forest School (Monday)

This week we will be counting birds.

We will be naming these birds and linking it to
Maths, answering questions such as, which was the
most common bird? Which bird did we see once? We
will be using binoculars and recording any birds that
we can see.

We will be exploring a selection of toys which can be
moved by pulling string, pushing wheels or turning
handles or switches and create our own moving
objects using a selection of materials.

Last week — Rapunzel

We had a wonderful time learning all about
towers and castles.



https://youtu.be/pDuaaEq7rk4




